
 
 

 

Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP 
 
10th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
RE: Industrial strike action  
 
I would like to update you on the current plans for Coates Primary School over the upcoming strike days on 
the 15th and 16th March. 
 
Currently the school has no plans to have to close for any year groups however if this changes we will let 
parents know as soon as possible.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office or a member of our senior 
leadership team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding during this time. 
 
Kind regards 

 

 

 

 
 

Mrs L Boucher 
Headteacher  
 

                                
 

Together we dream, believe and achieve! 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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